
Since the agencies have not completed their respective reviews, it is impossible to provide a confident 

estimate of the total universe of records that will require Board review. The ARRB is currently 

tracking approximately 24,000 records that contain postponements, but that number will undoubtedly 

increase dramatically.  Since the vast majority of postponements fall into defined categories, 

decisions early in the review will apply to records that come later in the process.  We are confident 

that the early decisions of the Board, which have consumed a great deal of time and resources, have 

provided a firm basis for a greatly accelerated pace in the future.   


